Three approved outline zoning plans
referred back for amendment

The Town Planning Board (the Board) announced today (July 7) that the
Chief Executive in Council has referred three outline zoning plans to the
Board for amendment to reflect the latest land use proposals, namely the
approved Tsz Wan Shan, Diamond Hill and San Po Kong Outline Zoning Plan
(0ZP), the approved Ngau Chi Wan 0ZP and the approved South Lantau Coast 0ZP.

Each 0ZP incorporating the respective amendment(s) will be exhibited for
public inspection under the provisions of the Town Planning Ordinance.

The Tsz Wan Shan, Diamond Hill and San Po Kong 0ZP and the Ngau Chi Wan
0ZP were last approved by the Chief Executive in Council in April 2023, while
the South Lantau Coast 0ZP was last approved by the Chief Executive in
Council in January 2018.


http://www.government-world.com/three-approved-outline-zoning-plans-referred-back-for-amendment-3/
http://www.government-world.com/three-approved-outline-zoning-plans-referred-back-for-amendment-3/

